

U.S. Department of Justice

Federal Bureau of Investigation

Office of the Chief Division Counsel

1501 Dowell Springs Blvd. Knoxville, TN 37909 (865) 544-0751

May 22, 2013

Walter Francis Fitzpatrick, III P. O. Box 293 Athens, TN 37371

Dear Mr. Fitzpatrick:

The Knoxville FBI office is in receipt of your letter, postmarked 11/08/2012, originally sent to the FBI office in Washington D.C. The allegations in your letter lack sufficient details to predicate a federal criminal investigation for treason.

Thank you for contacting the FBI.

Sincerely,

Kenneth L Moore Special Agent in Charge

By:

Marshall Stone

Chief Division Counsel

